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Technical Information

The Jubilee Volunteers should provide for their own visas and travel to Rome.  The Pontifical
Council for the Promotion of the New Evangelization  will provide only food, lodging, and local public
transportation in Rome, as well as insurance coverage for accidents while in service.  The  Pontifical
Council for the Promotion of the New Evangelization  cannot provide visas, but it can give a document
attesting to the purpose of the trip to Rome.


